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Re.    : Guidelines for placing official photo of True Parents in the church chapel 
 

May the blessings and love of the Heavenly Parent and True Parents be with all regions and 

mission nations. 

With the dawn of Foundation Day in the founding year of Cheon Il Guk, the True Parents of 

Heaven, Earth and Humankind designated a new official photo of True Parents that should be 

placed in our church chapels. Below are some guidelines regarding True Parents’ official photo 

which should be used during worship and when offering a bow to True Parents.  

 

1. Placing the official photo of True Parents in the church chapel 

1) We will no longer use chairs reserved for True Parents that had been placed on the 

church stage.  

2) The official photo of True Parents should instead be placed in a location inside the 

chapel that is on the left side when viewed from the entrance into the chapel. 

2. All national headquarters and local churches should follow these guidelines in preparing the 

church chapel.  

3. Framing the official photo 

Please download the attached file and use it to print out True Parents’ photo. The photo 

should be placed in a frame that is manufactured with utmost care and attention.  

4. These guidelines are effective as of 1.1 by the heavenly calendar in the 1st year of Cheon Il 

Guk 

 

Attachment: The official photo of True Parents 
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